
Roc Oil Company Limited (ROC) 
 

 

22 March 2011 

ASX RELEASE 

CLIFF HEAD PRODUCTION RESUMES 

 
 
Roc Oil (WA) Pty Ltd, a wholly owned subsidiary of ROC, advises that normal production operations at the Cliff 
Head oil field, offshore Western Australia, resumed on 17 March.  Uncontaminated crude oil deliveries from Cliff 
Head to BP’s Kwinana refinery in Perth recommenced on 20 March.  
 
Production at Cliff Head was temporarily suspended on 17 February following advice from BP that it had 
identified organic chloride in Cliff Head crude delivered to the BP refinery on 15 February. 
 
Organic chloride contamination of Cliff Head crude oil, which was related to batch chemical treatments being 
undertaken as part of the current Cliff Head 12 well workover, is not anticipated to be a recurring issue. 
 
Participating interests in the Cliff Head oil field are: 
 

Roc Oil (WA) Pty Ltd (Operator) ...................................... 37.5% 
AWE Limited ....................................................................... 57.5% 
CIECO Energy Australia Pty Ltd .......................................... 5.0% 

  

Alan Linn 
Chief Executive Officer 

 For further information please contact: 
Matthew Gerber 
General Manager 
Corporate Affairs and Planning  
Tel: +61-2-8023-2000 
Email: mgerber@rocoil.com.au 
Or visit ROC’s website: www.rocoil.com.au 
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